AFFORDABLE ADVERTISING 

You need regular customers to secure a regular income. The key is to get your name and phone number distributed. If your reputation as a quality child care provider is also well known, your chances of success are increased. In addition to the suggestions listed below, consider talking with one of Family Connection’s Provider Specialists, meeting with Lane Community College’s Business Development Center at 463 - 5255, and contacting the State of Oregon Business Information Center at 503-986-2200.

· GET REFERRALS: List your child care business in Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties resource and referral database. They can offer you assistance with many aspects of your business, and refer parents to you for care.

· JOIN A SUPPORT GROUP: Provider Support organizations are full of providers who help each other. A good way to meet with other providers and share ideas.

· BUSINESS CARDS: Contact local print shops to get prices. Most have wide selections of styles to choose from. Carry your cards with you all the time and hand out freely to people you make contact with. Ask if you can leave a few in local businesses.

· FLYERS: Make an easy to read, eye catching flyer by computer or by hand. Have it copied and post it everywhere that parents might go.  Post one in nearby apartment complexes, and send some to realtors and other businesses that help people get settled in a new area.  Don’t forget to ask owners of local industrial businesses to post one in the employee break room, and be sure the phone numbers can be torn off or your business cards are attached.

· SCHOOLS: Contact your local schools to see if they maintain a list of providers for parents needing care. Some will even let you put some of your flyers in the reception area.

· ENLIST YOUR PARENTS: Ask parents of the children currently in your care to refer you to their friends and co-workers. Ask them to post your flyer in the employee area where they work. Offer a Referral Discount for any children who contract for your services.

· SIGNS: Post a sign in your yard so neighbors will know that you offer child care (check  first with your city offices to find out if your neighborhood has restrictions regarding where you can put them).For free advertising, you can put a sign in your car, or have a magnetic one made. 

· HANDOUTS: Have some pens or refrigerator magnets with your business name and number on them made. They are relatively inexpensive --- hand them out everywhere you go, and ask your current parents to give them out.

· T-SHIRTS: Make T-shirts (or have them made commercially) that advertise your child care. Wear one yourself when you go out, and have the children in your care wear them whenever you go on field trips. Make T shirts for an art project, with the child’s art on the front and a slogan such as “I love Cindy’s Day Care –747-0000” on the back, as presents for parents.

· COMMUNITY EVENTS: Set up a table at a yard sale or at community events where parents are likely to go. Promote your business with samples of children’s artwork, an album of pictures, and other information about the services you offer. Have flyers to hand out to prospective parents. 

· DONATE: Donate some free child care as part of a silent auction to benefit your child’s school or your favorite cause. Make a donation to your public radio station and hear your business thanked throughout the year!

 Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties, 4000 E 30th Ave Eugene, OR 97405

541-463-3954 or 1-800-222-3290

